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Sheplak, Scoft

Re: May 10, 2006 federal amendments for MWCs

Pasco Response to RAI.pdf, JohnPower1010056-006-AVRAI.pdf

Yes -- there was a Federal Register error in the HCI testing schedule
and fugitive ash testing schedule. It will be corrected in the future.
If more detail is needed on this issue, please call.

take care

Walt Stevenson, PE, BCEE

919-541-5264



